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Marsh Pty Ltd (ABN 86 004 651 512, AFSL 238 983).  

This document and any recommendations, analysis, or advice provided by Marsh (collectively, the “Marsh Analysis”) are not intended to be taken as advice regarding any 
individual situation and should not be relied upon as such. The information contained herein is based on sources we believe reliable, but we make no representation or warranty 

as to its accuracy. Marsh shall have no obligation to update the Marsh Analysis and shall have no liability to you or any other party arising out of this publication or any matter 
contained herein. Any statements concerning actuarial, tax, accounting, or legal matters are based solely on our experience as insurance brokers and risk consultants and are 
not to be relied upon as actuarial, tax, accounting, or legal advice, for which you should consult your own professional advisors. Any modelling, analytics, or projections are 
subject to inherent uncertainty, and the Marsh Analysis could be materially affected if any underlying assumptions, conditions, information, or factors are inaccurate or incomplete 
or should change. Marsh makes no representation or warranty concerning the application of policy wording or the financial condition or solvency of insurers or reinsurers. Marsh 
makes no assurances regarding the availability, cost, or terms of insurance coverage. Although Marsh may provide advice and recommendations, all decisions regarding the 
amount, type or terms of coverage are the ultimate responsibility of the insurance purchaser, who must decide on the specific coverage that is appropriate to its particular 

circumstances and financial position. 
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Andrew Campbell 
Insurance Advisor and Assistant Company Secretary 
Queensland Bulk Water Supply Authority T/a Seqwater 
117 Brisbane Street 
IPSWICH  4305 

18 January 2022 

Subject: Indicative Pricing 2021 and Beyond  

 

Dear Andrew 

 

We note Seqwater’s request for an updated report regarding the forecast insurance pricing.  

With reference to Marsh’ report titled – “ Queensland Bulk Water Supply Authority T/a Seqwater – 

Indicative Insurance pricing 2021 and Beyond” dated February 2021.  

 At the time of producing the Marsh Report whereby we provided some indicative pricing forecasts for 

future periods, we analysed market pricing trends, catastrophe losses and outcomes emanating from the 

Insurers negotiations of the reinsurance treaties which expire on 31 December each year. These factors 

directly influence the insurance costs of the global underwriting pool – which in-turn influence the insurance 

pricing obtained by  an insured, in this case Seqwater. 

At this time Marsh notes no other material change in the general insurance market environment (e.g. major 

natural catastrophes/ market structure change) has occurred, so that the  forecasting re: general market 

pricing changes contained in the Marsh Report February 2021 remains reasonable and current. 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate in contacting me.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mary Moshovelis 


